
MISSIONARY UPDATE
DAN & BETH TAGGART
FLAGSTAFF MISSION TO THE NAVAJOS

Dear Alderwood,
Every December we do Christmas 
outreach events on or near the Navajo 
reservation in churches, in some schools 
and at senior citizen centers. These 
involve lots of travel, set up, singing, 
puppets, sharing the gospel, giving 
gifts away, clean up, pack up, and more 

driving…over and over again. But it’s always worth it! FMN 
has been doing these outreaches for nearly 75 years.
This past December we had 15 outreach meetings with 
650 in attendance…seventeen accepted Christ as their 
savior and two were restored. We were happy to have 
Danielle’s help with puppets and playing the keyboard. 
We have age-appropriate gifts to distribute…the people 
really look forward to these. For some, this could be the 
only gift they get this year. One woman who attended was 
so grateful just to receive a blanket. We appreciate those 
who donate towards these outreach events, making it 
possible to give the Navajo people items they really need.
Deborah was a little girl when she attended a Christmas 
outreach at the church in Kayenta. Her family, like most 
here on the reservation, believed in spirits and witchcraft, 
but when Deborah heard the gospel, she knew that 
Jesus was the only way to heaven. Now Deborah is a 
grandma! She still attends the church in Kayenta and does 
a women’s Bible study with Beth. She is also one of our 
volunteers at the mission and helps out at the Christmas 
outreaches when she is able.
PRAYER REQUESTES:
•	Dan will be traveling to several missions’ conferences 

over the next few of months. Pray for safety, and 
that he can find some recruits to come serve 
alongside us.

•	Danielle is turning 14 at the end of this month, so 
we’re in the teen years – pray for us!

•	This year is FMN’s 75th anniversary – prayers for all 
the planning involved and a great celebration.

We are thankful for your prayers, especially for travel 
safety and sharing the gospel…they are certainly felt!
Love,

Daniel, Beth, and Danielle

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.

Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services in person or online (live stream at 9:30am).

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We have programs for kids and students on Sunday mornings as well!

Alderwood Community Church is a group of people who are committed 
to following Jesus together. Visit alderwood.cc/connect and see where 
you can get connected in a group, serving with a team, or through a 
Bible study.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is open to receive donations on 
Tuesdays (9am to noon)...a list of items needed and the address can be 
found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Struggling with life? Need someone to come alongside and support? 
Stephen Ministry can help. alderwood.cc/stephen

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events-page

COMING UP.

•	 How We Love Weekend - February 24-25 
Guest Speakers Milan & Kay Yerkovich are coming to Alderwood for 
a seminar based on their book, “How We Love.” While the topic is on 
relationships as it pertains to marriage, this would be applicable to 
anyone single, dating, engaged, or married.  
Learn more and RSVP at alderwood.cc/howwelove

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


